Represent your
HBCU!!!
Please join us to
participate in our
upcoming HBCU even:

June 4, 2022
New Rochelle High School

(Enter by the tennis courts on North Ave
and Braemar Ave)

HISTICALLY 11:00AM - 4PM
BLACK COLLEGES
AND

UNIVERSITIES

FOR MORE INFO CONTACT JOE ANDREWS AT
J.ANDREWS 2094eGCGMAIL.COM OR 347.942.0091



